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Back to School News
from Mrs. Post 
August 18, 2025

A Note from the Teacher

Homework???

It’s been a great couple of days with your 
children!  I am just tickled pink with all the 
potential I see bottled up in these young people.  
This is going to be an exciting year!  

Just a couple of things to remind you of:
• Water bottles & snacks are allowed and 

encouraged.
• In an effort to alleviate some stress from 

your mornings regarding snacks, I’ll have 
some snacks in my classroom for the 

students to purchase for 50 cents each.  I 
hope this helps!  ☺

You may be wondering about the 
amount of homework that you 
should expect this year.  The good 
news is that we do not have 
scheduled homework nights.  Yippee!  
The other news is that any work not 
completed at school will be expected 
to be taken home, finished, and 
returned the following day for credit.   

Academically speaking

What We’re Learning…

Eagle Sports

Take Home Folders

Contact Info

If you’re a loyal Eagle sports fan, there is 
a lot going on right now.  The volleyball 
and softball teams are playing right now, 
and football will begin soon.  If you’re into 
FFA, several livestock shows are 
occurring in the next few weeks.  
Sequoyah is a busy place!

We will continue to build our 
community in the classroom and 
develop effective procedures.  
Introductions in all subject areas 
will also begin.

Take home folders should come back and 
forth daily.  This is a great way to keep 
your child better organized.  Please make 
it a habit to look over your child’s work 
and notes every night.  A class newsletter 
will be sent home every Monday night.

Please don’t hesitate to reach 
out with any questions or 
concerns.

Micah.post@sequoyaheagles.net
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